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Hello Kelli, KIA’s consultants need more time to review the 2021 Back River Annual Report to the
NIRB. They are very busy reviewing annual reports to NWB and with their other clients and require
an additional week to complete their review of 2021 Back River Annual Report.
 
The KIA requests an extension of the due date for the Back River annual report from May 26 to June
2.
 
Please let me know if this is possible.
 
Thank you.
 
John
 
 
 
John Roesch, P.Eng.
Senior Hope Bay Project Officer
Kitikmeot Inuit Association Dept. of Lands
PO BOX 360
Kugluktuk, NU
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Ph: 867.982.3310
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srproject@kitia.ca
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